








The Committee unanimously agreed to approve the application. The private meeting was then re­
opened to discuss the matter of Mr Teare replacing Mr Quayle as Responsible Officer for NPRCB's 
Operator Registration. 

Mr Teare left the meeting at 14:25. 

Urgent Matters as Approved by the Chair 

There were no other urgent matters that had not previously been discussed. As a result, the private 
meeting closed at 14:26. 

The minutes were signed by the Chair
Mr G Curphey on 29th March 2023

Noel Capewell 
Secretary 
Road Transport Licensing Committee 
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